
SCHOLARSHIP WINNER 
LEAVES FOR CANADA 

Mr. Charles French ( 2 2 ) ,  winner of a UNESCO 
scholarship, left Sydney by air for Canada on June 23.  

Mr. French is employed in the Public Works Depart- 
ment, Sydney, and is a student at Tranby Co-operative 
College, Glebe. 

He matriculated in Sydney last year. 

Prior to his departure Mr. French told Dawn that he 
would remain in Canada until October, and then go to 
England for about seven or eight weeks. 

While abroad he will study methods of co-operatives, 
with particular attention to co-operatives established on 
Indian reservations in Canada. 

Mr. French’s first address in Canada will be St. 
Francis Xavier’s University in Antigonish, Nova Scotia. 
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Mr. Charles French, guest of honour, responding to toasts. 
At his right is Dr. A. Capell, Reader in Oceanic Linguistics 

at Sydney University 

Later he will take up residence at Western Co- 
operative College in Saskatoon. 

While in England Mr. French will stay at Lough- 
borough College, Leicestershire. 

Mr. French said he was nominated for the UNESCO 
scholarship by the principal of Tranby College, Rev. 
Clint, and awarded it on the recommendation of Mr. 
Lascelles Wilson, former director of Tutorial Classes at 
Sydney University. 

It was planned that on his return from overseas he 
would assist as a tutor at Tranby College, Mr. French 
said. 
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